
NOTICE OF A SPECIAL CLOSED BOARD MEETING 
 FOR LABOR NEGOTIATIONS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of Silver Creek, Lake County, 
Minnesota will hold a special closed board meeting on Tuesday, October 15, 
2013, beginning at 6:00 a.m. at the Silver Creek Town Hall, 1891 Town Road, 
Two Harbors, MN 55616, for the purpose of discussing labor negotiations and to 
act on personnel issues.  This meeting will be closed to the public for the above 
stated purposes only. 
 
Dated this 3rd day of October, 2013. 
 
Frederick R. Whitney, Town Clerk 
 
Posted on: October 3, 2013 


